
TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

January 23, 2006 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 
James Singer 
Robert Corbin 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Jenn Kuschnerus 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

The State of the City Address given by Mayor Kingseed and a small reception was held 
at the Centerville Police Facility, 155 West Spring Valley Road, at 6:00 p.m. before the Work 
Session this evening. 

Sugarcreek Township representatives are interested in meeting with Mayor Kingseed, 
Mr. Horn and Mr. Covell regarding the Dille Property (concerning the development of this 
property) located on the northeast corner of Wilmington Pike and Feedwire Road. A meeting 
will be scheduled as soon as possible. 

Mr. Horn announced that he will try and set up a meeting with the Township Trustees in 
the near future to discuss Social Row Road and SR 48 and the City of Centerville and 
Washington Township cooperation efforts. 

ApprovedcU ~ ,,_j) 
C. Mark Kingseed$a 

Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 




